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TOWN OF GRANBY

CLERK REMINDERS

Participate! The Annual Town Meeting will be held on Monday. May 13"' at the East
Meadow School in the gymnasium at 7:00 p.m.

Town Meeting Instructions: Monday. May 13.2024

All residents participating must be registered yoters.
Eligible yoters will receiye a card you may check in at any station. The doors will open at
6:15 p.m. for check-in.
Please park in betvyeen the two schools near the softball fields.

You may yiew the warrant for this meeting at the following public buildings: Town Hall
Annex, at 215 B West State St, Select Board's office at the COA Building at 10 West State
St, Granby Post Office, Public Library, Public Safety Complex, Florence Bank, and Polish
National Credit Union.

You may also yiew this warrant on our website at www.granbY-ma.gov

Election Information: Monday, May 20, 2024

Polling Location: Granby Jr. Sr. High School

All Elections are held at the Granby Jr. Sr. High School, in the Gymnasium.
Please park in the back and enter through the Gymnasium doors. Checking in for
elections goes by your Precinct number.

Please Note: The polls will be open from 12:00 P.m. - 7:00 p.m.

You can view the specimen ballot at the following locations:
1. Town Hall Annex

2. C.O.A.

3. Granby Public Library
4. Old Carnegie Building
5. Granby Post Office
6. Town website ww>y.granby-ma.goy

7. High School near the gym doors

Early Voting By Mail:

If you did not file with the Town Clerk, the "Vote-By-Mail" application that the Secretary's
Office from the Commonwealth mailed out back in January, and you wish to file for an
application to get a "Vote-By-Mail" ballot for the Annual Town Election, the application
MUST be received in the Town Clerks office by 5 p.m. on Monday, May 13"'.

You may email the completed "Vote-By-Mail" application with your signature on it to
townclerk@granby-ma.goy this would be the quickest way for your application to be
received, or you can drop it in the Election Drop Box outside my office at 215 B West State
St, or process it through the USPS.

After May IB'*" you will only be able to vote at the polls on Monday, May 20"'




